
Dear parents/carers,  

 

Autism is a lifelong developmental condition, which affects how people communicate and relate to 

the world around them. This can affect how Autistic people communicate with others, and also how 

they deal with sights, sounds and changes in their environment.  

 

On March 18th, all Key Stage 2 children will be watching a series of short videos that demonstrate 

what it means to be Autistic and completing activities that help us learn what we can do to help 

those who have Autism. The aim of this is to raise awareness of Autism, help children to understand 

what Autism is and how it may affect a child’s life.  

 

If you have any questions in relation to this, please contact Mrs Ralph, Miss Main or Miss Thomas.  

 

Diolch!  

 


